
 
 
 
 

             ALBANIAN ROAD AUTHORITY 

           PROJECT MANAGEMENT TEAM  (PMT) 

 

         Tirana on 09.09.2016 

 
 

Notification referring the Invitation for Bids (IFB) date July 27
th

, 2016 

Following Prequalification 
 

 

ALBANIA 

Albania Result Based Road Maintenance Project 

Loan number: 84890 IBRD – Project P132982   

 

Contract Title: Output and Performance - based Road Contract for; 

1. Contract A: North of Albania – Roads in Shkoder & Kukes Regions  

2.  Contract B: Central/North East – Roads in Tirana & Diber Regions  

3.  Contract C: Central/South East – Roads in Fier, Elbasan & Korca Regions  

4.  Contract D: South of Albania –Roads in Vlora & Gjirokaster Regions 

 

Reference No. RRMSP/CW/2015/1 

RRMSP/CW/2015/2 

RRMSP/CW/2015/3 

RRMSP/CW/2015/4 

 

The Government of Albania has received financing from the World Bank toward the cost of the 

Albania Result Based Road Maintenance Project, and intends to apply part of the proceeds toward 

payments under the above mentioned contracts. These contracts will be jointly financed by the 

World Bank and the Government of Albania.  

 

The Albanian Road Authority after considering  the Claim by the applicant “Rawafed AL-Torok 

Contracting Establishment” referring the status of his prequalification, amend the invitation for 

bids as follow: 

The row 4 of the list was: 

No Name of the applicant Country (all 

countries for JV) 

                                Prequalification  

Lot 1 Lot 2 Lot 3 Lot 4 Multiple lots 

 PREQUALIFIED        

4 Rawafed AL-Torok 

Contracting Establishment 

Saudi Arabia  FQ  FQ FQ FQ (3 & 4) FQ 

 



 

 

The row 4 of the list changed as follows: 

No Name of the applicant Country (all 

countries for JV) 

                                Prequalification  

Lot 1 Lot 2 Lot 3 Lot 4 Multiple lots 

 PREQUALIFIED        

4 Rawafed AL-Torok 

Contracting Establishment 

Saudi Arabia  FQ  FQ FQ FQ (1&2&3 or 2&3&4 

or 1&2&4 or 

1&3&4) FQ 

 

All the other part of the invitation to bid dated July 27
th

, 2016 remain unchanged.  

 

Kindly Regards, 

 

DIRECTOR GENERAL  

 

Dashamir XHIKA 

 


